April 27, 1961

Campbell and Russell
P, O. Drawer 6&0
Roswell, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

To my knowledge there hasn't been any remedial work dose on any of the
Bassett and Birney wells in quite some time,

The wells you were asking about are now Western Drilling Co., Inc. Wells.
Wells # 1 and 2 were drilled by Bassett and Birney; Well 3 was drilled

by Jones and Watkins. Well # 1-A is the only well that they have reported
having any gas connection, and the transporter is Phillips Petroleum Co,

Following is a list of all the wells in SW % and SW-NW 2e

Western Drilling Co., Inc.
Platt # 1 SW-SW Sec. 26~185-26E Grayburg
Platt # 1-A SW-SW Sec., 26-18S5-26E Abo
Platt # 2 NE SW Sec., 26~185-26E Graybur
Platt #2-A SW NW (Don't believe was drilled
Platt # 3 NW SW Sec. 26-188-26E Grayburg.,

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

MLA/sa M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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